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CRC Industries, Inc. is a privately held corporation and not subject to the reporting requirements under
this Act. However, as a supplier to companies who are subject to reporting, CRC Industries, Inc. has
performed and will continue to conduct due diligence when assessing our materials and suppliers
pertaining to the use of tin, tantalum, tungsten and gold, and derivatives thereof, to ensure that
materials are not sourced from the Democratic Republic of Congo and neighboring countries.

We continue to be in contact with all of our suppliers of both chemicals and packaging materials to
inquire about the presence and sourcing of these conflict minerals. We have not discovered any of
these conflict minerals to be present in our raw material chemicals. We are aware that some of our
aerosol containers are tin-plated and we have confirmed that the tin is sourced outside of the DRC area.
Conflict minerals have not been identified in any of our other packaging materials.

CRC will continue to assess new suppliers to confirm their compliance with this regulation. Should any
additional information be required, please contact Michelle Rudnick, Environmental, Health & Safety
Manager at mrudnick@crcindustries.com.
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